Kennedale Rotary Coats for Kids Update

On December 12, 2014, volunteers from the Kennedale Rotary, Kennedale Fire
Department (KFD), and Kennedale Independent School District (KISD) assembled
and delivered Christmas packages for disadvantaged KISD students who would
otherwise have few if any Christmas presents. The packages included new toys
from civic organizations and the community at large, as well as new school
uniforms, sweaters and coats purchased by the Kennedale Rotary. One half of the
purchases by the Kennedale Rotary were made possible through the Rotary District
5790 Grants.



